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Dear Families,   
 

How are you?   
 
 

We have had a quiet, safe and productive week in 
school. We now have 132 pupils attending. That is 
almost 30% of our full time pupils. Under current 
guidelines school is full.  
 
We are busy starting our transition work for the 
new school year. Look out for information about 
your new class and new class teacher! 
 
Keep safe everyone, Ms Walker 

 
 
 
 

 

 

                                                   

 

Mr Newton’s Joke Corner 
 What do you call a Frenchman 

who wears sandals? 

 Phillipe Phillope 

 Skelton Primary School 

 

Friday, 19 June 2020 
 
Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs H. Swarbrick 
Tel: 01287 650689                                                                                                
Web: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Friday Flyer 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Virtual Skelton’s Got Talent                                                       
Enter now! Using year group email 

Finalists announced on June 25th                                    

Voting opens on July 1st                                                     

Results July 3rd 

Virtual Proms                                                                  
Wednesday July 15th 

Reports sent home                                                                         
Friday July 3rd  

END of term                                                           
THURSDAY July 16th.                                                           

(July 17th is a training day for staff) 

FOOD                                             
Free school meal 

vouchers and MFC 

Foundation breakfast 

hampers will continue 

until the last week in 

August   

HOME LEARNING & SCHOOL LEARNING 

You have done so well with your learning over the last 14 weeks, 

your families deserve a medal too!. We have decided that your        

5 a days will stop on Friday July 3rd. Staff have been busy designing 

a special booklet for you all that will guide you through the last 

eight weeks before we return to school in the new term. 

We are living through a significant historical event; the pandemic of 

2020! We thought it would be good idea to have a keepsake 

booklet; a passport, loaded with important information about you, as 

well as a record of your learning tasks.  

Three booklets have been designed and they will be given to you in 

paper form (delivered to home for those of you not in school) to 

complete over the coming weeks. All booklets shared with us in 

September (including our leavers in Y6) will                         

receive a special award.  

Look out for your copy in the next week or so! 
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